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Is your child interested in participating in Interschool Sport for 2024? If so, 
then this is important information for you. 
 
As the 2024 school year nears, we would like to remind you of the guidelines at 
Redcliffe SHS regarding the participation of your child in Interschool sports in 
2024. 
 
At our school, we value highly the opportunity for all our students to engage in 
extracurricular activities, including Interschool sports. We believe that these 
activities play a crucial role in fostering teamwork, leadership, and personal 
growth. 
 
To ensure that all interested sport students have the opportunity to participate in 
Interschool sports in 2024, it is a requirement that all outstanding sport invoices 
and School Resource Scheme (SRS) fees must be up to date or paid in full prior to 
participation. There are a number of outstanding invoices from previous years. 
These have been checked against attendance and will have to be paid if your child 
wishes to continue Interschool Sports in 2024. 
 
We understand that there may be unique circumstances, and if you require 
assistance or have any concerns, please do not hesitate to contact our 
administrative team. We are here to support you in any way we can. 
 
We would like to maintain a fair and inclusive Interschool sports program, 
allowing every student to experience the benefits of sports participation. 
 
Thank you for your understanding and cooperation in this matter. We look 
forward to another exciting year of sports and extracurricular activities in 2024 
and appreciate your ongoing support of our school's sporting programs. 
 
If you have any questions, please feel free to reach out to our school's 
administrative office. 
 
Sincerely, 

 

 

Chris Francis – RSHS Sports Coordinator 
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